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Webinar set for the Regulatory Efficiency and Streamlining Collaborative

NORTH LITTLE ROCK—The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) will host 
a webinar on June 20,2019, from 2:00 p.m- 4:00 p.m. to provide an update on the progress made by 
the Permitting Guidance workgroup and the Regulatory Streamlining workgroup as part of the Air 
Regulatory Efficiency and Streamlining Effort (EASE) Collaborative. The EASE Collaborative was 
formed to allow interested Arkansans and ADEQ staff to work together to develop recommendations 
to streamline existing air regulations and establish permitting guidance to assist the regulated 
community.

The upcoming webinar is open to the public, and the online lobby will be open at approximately 
1:50 p.m. on June 20,2019. Use the following link to join the webinar: https://zoom.us/i/705023223. 
Online participants will be able to view the presentation and submit questions using in-room chat 
features. Participants may use computer (or laptop/smartphone) speakers for audio or may dial in by 
phone using one of the following toll-free numbers: (877)-853-5247 OR (877)-369-0926. When 
prompted, please enter the following Meeting ID number to join the webinar: 705023223.

Further information about the EASE Collaborative, related public meetings, and historical 
documents for this effort can be viewed from the EASE webpage at 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/air/planning/streamlining/.
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